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Heller Commends Reauthorizing DOJ DNA Program, Urges Program’s Full Funding
(Washington, DC) – U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) announced unanimous passage of the Debbie Smith Reauthorization Act (H.R. 5057) yesterday, which reauthorized the U.S. Department of Justice’s DNA analysis and capacity enhancement program. 
“The tragic death of Brianna Denison earlier this year called attention to the importance of DNA analysis in solving crimes.  It is imperative that Congress give law enforcement the resources necessary to keep our communities safe.  Fully funding this program could help solve tens of thousands of cases nationwide and bring closure to families across our country.  I’m grateful the House reauthorized this vital program and hope my colleagues will now step up and fully fund this program for the first time,” said Heller.     

In an appeal to his colleagues, Congressman Heller stressed the importance of equipping law enforcement officials with the DNA program as a means of protecting our communities and a proactive defense against future crimes in the attached floor statement.  
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